
Fire Inspection

The Fire Inspection Division is responsible
for conformance with the Florida Fire
Prevention Code, in establishing a
reasonable level of fire and life safety and
property protection from hazards for all new
construction and existing commercial
businesses within the City of Holly Hill.

Additional services include, but are not
limited to: routine inspections of commercial
and home-based businesses, temporary
structures, and fire protection systems,
development review, review of construction
plans and specifications for life safety
systems and fire protection/detection
systems, new construction inspections
including installation of fire protection
systems, burn permits, special event
permits and other related fire and life safety
concerns.

We encourage all Contractors to contact the
Fire Inspection/Safety Services Division prior to submitting plans if they have any questions
concerning code requirements.
 

If you have questions, contact:
Richard Beauregard, Fire Marshal/Fire Inspector II/Fire Officer II
(386) 248-9451
rbeauregard [at] hollyhillfl.org

 

Web Links

Florida Fire Prevention Code

https://www.hollyhillfl.org/cd/page/fire-inspection
https://www.myfloridacfo.com/division/sfm/bfp/florida-fire-prevention-code


Why do I need a Backflow Device on my Fire Line?

https://www.hollyhillfl.org/publicworks/page/why-do-i-need-backflow-device-my-fire-line

